
Professional Title is extremely proud 
to be marking our 40th anniversary!

Professional Title is extremely proud to be marking our 40th 

anniversary in 2023. Since 1983, we have completed thousands 

of real estate transactions. For us, that achievement is more 

than a number. It embodies the hard work and dedication that 

it takes to shepherd countless families through homeownership. 

It is also the pride in knowing that we have helped insure and 

protect millions of dollars’ worth of commercial investments for 

our business partners. While we are proud of every single one 

of these accomplishments, our success is really about you – our 

valued business partners. And to you, we say thank you. You have 

continually showed your confidence in us by allowing Professional 

Title to be a part of your business. We are grateful for that trust 

and will continue to do all we can to earn it.

We are also excited to announce that we have rebranded as part 

of the ongoing evolution of our company. We honor our past by 

remaining Professional Title but embrace the future by evolving 

our company’s image. Our new branding, including our updated 

logo, better reflects our namesake and our company culture, and 

we hope you love it as much as we do. These changes are only on 

the outside…when you walk through our doors you will find the 

same amazing people with the same exceptional service.

Thank you for always supporting us and being  
a part of the Professional Title family.


